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United Nations 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Mr. President: 

Susan K. Costello 
2509 Crescent St. 
Astoria, New York 

Ltindate9:_7 

11102 

The Friends of Micronesia respectfully petition to be allowed to speak at 
the upcoming session of the Trusteeship Council regarding the Trust Territory of 
the Pacific Islands. 

Specifically, we wish to bring to the Council's attention facts regarding 
Tinian in the Mariana Islands and the United States denial of a plebiscite 
there. Additionally, we request to speak regarding recent problems in the 
Marshall Islands (Bikini, Rongelap and Eniwetok). 

Thank you for your consideration of our petition. The Friends of 
Micronesia have designated me to present our remarks to the Council. Should 
additional information be required, I shall be pleased to furnish such. 

Respectfully, 

(Signed) Susan K. Costello 

74-14125 

 




